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I’m the Revd William Jeffrey, Rector of the Parish of Lisbellaw with Coolbuck in the Diocese 

of Clogher – and Clogher’s representative on the Council for Mission. I’m also a member of 

Clogher’s Board of Mission. 

In seconding the Revd Johnny’s speech in relation to the Council for Mission report so ably 

delivered – I’d like to thank him for his kind acknowledgement and for highlighting (amongst 

other things) the importance of prayer, revival and ‘the right rain’. For the Council for Mission 

to optimise a prayerful call for ‘the right rain’- in relation to its work and the Mission of God 

(Missio Dei) – it takes every single diocese in our much-loved Church of Ireland to be regularly 

represented on the Council for Mission. 

It gives me great pleasure in seconding the Church of Ireland Council for Mission report to the 

General Synod 2025 as contained in the pages of the 2025 Book of Reports.  

Thank you. 

 


